
 

 

 

Monday 15th April 2024 

Y6 SATs Presentation 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

With only a few weeks before SATs (week beginning 13th May), the children are now 

focussing more on revision and preparation for the tests. 

With this in mind, we would like to invite you and your child to come for a SATs 

presentation. 

The purpose of this is to share the types of questions that the children will be answering, 

have a look at past test papers, update homework expectations and answer any questions 

you or your child may have. 

The meeting will be held on Tuesday 30th April at 3.45pm. 

We will share the presentation on Class Dojo for any parents that are unable to attend. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Nuttall and Mr Kilgallon 

Y6 Teachers 


